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Summary 
Potential visitors remain anxious about COVID-19 and ongoing pandemic concerns continue to depress 
visitor volume to Atlantic City.  However, survey findings indicate visitor numbers should strongly 
rebound as pandemic conditions ease.  

A strong majority, 72%, of all survey respondents, reported planning to visit Atlantic City within the next 
6 months.  Those who have visited since July are even more likely to return within the next 6 months 
(82%).  

Respondents who have visited the resort since July reported feeling safe from C
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• Respondents who reported not having visited the resort since July 2020 (57.3% of all 
respondents) were asked “Why have you not visited Atlantic City since the casinos reopened in 
July?” This was an open-ended question and responses were coded into logical categories and 
counted.   

 

A strong majority (64%) of respondents cited pandemic-related concerns as the reason for not 
visiting.  When combined with the 3% of respondents who specifically identified limited dining 
or entertainment options due to shutdowns (also related to the pandemic), the number 
increases to 67%, or 2 out of 3 respondents.  The second most frequently stated reason was that 
respondents 
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Of those respondents who have visited post-reopening, 82% say they will visit again within the next 
6 months.  This is heartening news as the respondents took the survey during the winter at a time 
when the pandemic was spiking, there were tough capacity restrictions in place and the bars and 
restaurants had to close at 10 p.m. A three- to six-month window for return trips would see most 
respondents visiting Atlantic City during the spring and summer 2021 tourism season. 

Looking Ahead 
This summer, Atlantic City should see a significant uptick in the number of visitors as pandemic fears 
start to recede.  Recent news of increased capacity rates at casinos and restaurants, lower COVID-19 
hospitalization numbers and rising vaccination rates can be viewed as positive signs. 

Survey results show that many respondents who have stayed home due to COVID-19 concerns are 
planning to visit Atlantic City within the next 6 months.  This is a strong indicator of pent-up 
demand.  The operators are perceived as having done good job of enforcing safety protocols for 
mask-wearing and cleaning/disinfecting by the people who have visited since the reopening.  
Continuing these efforts, combined with the ease of occupancy restrictions, should make the guest 
experience much more enjoyable this summer.     
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